

## **NEWS FROM THE ARMSTRONGS**

CURRENT NEWS | WORLD CHANGERS

## September 2023

The last few days there has been a touch of Fall in the air. A welcome change from some of the extremely hot weather we have had this summer in South Carolina.

These last few weeks we have chatted with numerous missionary candidates and also other Globe missionaries. We are privileged to be on the missions journey with them. Some are going through difficult times but, with most, it was a good time to catch up with what is happening in ministry and life. We laugh together, sometimes cry together and just generally share our life, encouragement, and prayers.

As we start September, we are looking at a bit of travel. We will be in Pensacola for Capstone near the end of this month. Capstone is the final step of our Candidate School for new Globe missionaries. Immediately following Capstone there will be a Member Care training, which we will also be attending. We look forward to meeting the new candidates face to face at Capstone and our fellow Lead Team and Member Care members.

Next month we will be traveling to southern Illinois to visit Liberty Church DuQuoin and supporters there as we missed



their annual missions conference in the Spring due to us being sick. We also hope to make a stop to visit some of our other supporters along the way.

This past Saturday, we drove to Conyers, GA to visit with long-time fellow missionaries, Don and Jeannie Davis. They served as Globe missionaries in Indonesia and Thailand for several years and currently live in Virginia. They were in Conyers to visit their daughter. They have supported us for many years and we have been friends since Liberty Bible College days. Some of you probably remember the Davises.

## **LOOKING AHEAD**

As we look toward 2024, we would ask you to be in prayer as we would like to make a trip overseas to the country of Georgia and perhaps India to visit some of our missionaries. Having been on the field ourselves, we know it can be a great encouragement to have visits from Globe leadership. Please pray with us that we be led by God in making our plans. If you feel the Lord would have you be part of making this trip possible, you can give toward the trip by designating your gift "Armstrong Travel".

## **FAMILY UPDATE**

Praise the Lord! Jay had his quarterly scan done last week and for the 3rd time, he shows no evidence of disease! Thank you to those of you who are praying for him.

A little over a week ago, we were able to travel to north Atlanta to visit our daughter and celebrate our grandson's 15th birthday. We were so glad to be there to take part in this special time.

As always, we are so thankful for each of you who pray for us and those who support us financially. You are so vital to this ministry!

Blessings,

- Danny & Judy



WE COULDN'T DO IT WITHOUT YOU! THANK YOU FOR YOUR PARTNERSHIP!

TRAINING - SENDING - SERVING



